
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Principal’s COVID-19 Message 
 

These times are continuing to be some of the most challenging times that we may see in 
education. As a school, we love having the parents/carers at events and sharing in our 
learning experiences. Unfortunately, this just cannot happen at this time. 
 
I have included a number of notes that have been sent home to the community via hard 
copy, Skoolbag and on our website. Please take the time to read them again. If you have 
any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact our school office on 9832 1488. 
 
I do need to draw your attention to one very specific piece of information that has been 
communicated to all families. If your child has displayed any signs, even very mild, that are 
considered to be COVID-19 symptoms, they must not be at school. The Department of 
Education requires that all students returning to school after displaying symptoms, returns 
to school with a negative COVID-19 test. 
 

 
 

I am going to thank you in advance for being as understanding as possible if we need to 
contact you about your child being unwell. 
 
I would also like to express my true gratitude and admiration for our office staff who have 
communicated with our families as respectfully as possible. 
 

     Minchinbury Public School 
202 McFarlane Drive 

Minchinbury, 2770 Principal: Miss Webster 
https://www.facebook.com/minchinburyps 
www.minchinbur-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

1 September 2020 

https://www.facebook.com/minchinburyps
http://www.minchinbur-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Principal’s Message (continued) 
Tell Them From Me (TTFM) Parent Survey (Partners in Learning Survey) 
It’s that time of the year again when I am going to playfully hassle all of our wonderful families to 
complete this survey. 
 
Things that have been changed / adapted due to the completion of past TTFM surveys: 

• Change to parent/teacher interview timing throughout the year 
• Upgraded grassed area in the playground 
• Upgraded student toilets 
• Change from food prizes for whole school RSL (respectful, safe, learner) draws 

 
We need your feedback. 
You can complete this survey online by entering the following URL: 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/bw58x 
You can also complete the hard copy survey that has been sent home. 
 
Now, you know me…another copy of this survey will be sent home to families who have not yet 
completed it. There is a number written on each survey. The reason for the number is simply so that I 
don’t send the survey home to a family who has already completed it. If you have completed the survey 
online, feel free to write ‘completed’ on the hard copy survey and return it to the school. This way, I 
won’t send another survey home to you. 
And, please know that I am sincerely grateful for all of our families taking the time to give us feedback to 
make our school a better place for our entire community. 
 
Father’s Day Stall 
Unfortunately, due to current restrictions, we will be unable to hold our Father’s Day Stall this year. 
 
Student Leadership for 2021 
It’s time to think about next year!!! 
We have changed our student leadership nomination process. The process for students from this year is: 

• Year 5 students self-nominate if they would like to stand for school captain, vice captain or prefect 
• Year 5 students vote for 12 boys and 12 girls to stand for positions 
• These 12 boys and 12 girls will deliver speeches to Year 2 to Year 5. 
• The Year 2 to Year 5 students elect the leadership team from those 24 students 

If you have any questions about this process, please feel free to contact me on 9832 1488. 
Miss Rebecca Webster 
Principal 
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Minchinbury Public School Pride Moments 
Debating Team 

Debating looks very different in the current climate. However, you can’t keep a good team 
down. 

Our debating team went up against the debating team from Ropes Crossing Public School. 
The topic was That all tests should be banned in primary schools. Minchinbury Public School 
argued the affirmative. We argued well and came out as the winners of the debate. 
Congratulations! 

Team: John Jose, Shaurav Singh, Lincoln Johnston, Logan Swain 
Chair & Time Keepers: Isha 
Maharaj, Aykum Chauhan, 
Goldie Hutchinson 
Coaches: Mrs Cooper & Miss 
He 

 

 

SASS Recognition Week 
This week we have been celebrating our School Administrative and Support Staff. These 
staff members work in our office, our playgrounds and our classrooms. Yes, they are 
everywhere. 

We have the most wonderful SASS staff in NSW. We thank you for all that you do. 

Mrs Gatt  Mrs O’Connell Mrs Lapa     Mrs Gange     Mrs Michaels 

Mrs Balzan  Mrs Gatmaitan Mrs Watson     Mrs DeCosta 

Mrs Elliott                Mr Jenkins              

 

  
From a card delivered to the office: 

To the beautiful girls in the office, 

Thank you for showing me that not 
all office ladies are scary trolls! Yes, this is a 

chocolate 
fingerprint!  



Updated Information - COVID 

  



  



 

 
 



  



 

  

The canteen has requested that if a 
parent/carer needs to speak to someone 
about a canteen issue that the parent/carer 
contacts the Healthy Canteen Head Office on 
9678 9242. 

Any community member who contacts the 
school asking to speak to someone in the 
canteen will be asked to call the above phone 
number. 



  



  



Notes home 
Date Grade Title of note 
19 August 2020 Catholic students Term 3 Catholic Scripture 
19 August 2020 All students Updated Advice for Families re: COVID-19 
20 August 2020 Camp Australia students Camp Australia and COVID-19 Safety Measures 
26 August 2020 Year 5 and Year 6 students Stage 3 Fun Day 
28 August 2020 All students Students who are unwell and/or display signs of being 

unwell 
 
Notes sent home will have a deadline for payments and for notes to be returned to the school. No 
payments or notes will be accepted after the deadline has passed. If you will not be able to meet the 
deadline and wish your child to be involved in the ‘note activity’ you must contact the office BEFORE the 
deadline has passed.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


